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Discussion Item – Proposed changes for the Zoo Atlanta Pass
In reviewing the Zoo Atlanta program over the last year, a representative of Zoo Atlanta came to us asking for ways we could improve the program. The initial idea Zoo Atlanta is interested in pursuing is to switch to a pass program similar to the State Park Pass and Go Fish programs. They would like library feedback on this proposal before it is implemented in 2013 when the current program ends.
To get into the Zoo the patron would need the program pass, their library card and the checkout receipt. The patron would have until the due date of the item to use the pass.  Any date after the due date would not be honored. The passes would be essential annual membership card to the Zoo with a membership ID that would be entered into the item record so that they can track missing and overdue passes. If passes are not returned within 35 days of the due date, the pass would be canceled and the patron would be billed $109.00, the cost of an annual family pass to the Zoo.  After the pass is uncertified by the Zoo, the $109.00 is non-negotiable. Each branch or service outlet will have 1 pass with some exception of branches that have a service population greater than 30,000. 
What this means is that the patron would no longer need to check out the DVD to visit the Zoo using this pass.  The pass may suggest viewing the DVD before visiting the zoo but it will not be required. We may provide labels for the DVD letting patrons know the pass is available for checkout.
